

March 20, 2019

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Patrick Walsh of New Bedford, MA to the Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School. This term will expire May 1, 2022.

Attached is Mr. Walsh's attendance at board meetings from 2013 through February 2019.

Sincerely,

Yonathan ⊮. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds attachment

cc

Patrick Walsh

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational High School

ATTENDANCE RECORD

TO BE FILLED OUT IN FULL FOR EACH PERSON WHO IS TO BE REAPPOINTED, AND TO BE SIGNED BY THE BOARD OR COMMISSION CHAIRMAN.

LENGTH OF TERM: Four (4) Years
NAME OF BOARD OR COMMISSION: Greater New Bedford Reg. Voc. Tech. High School
NAME OF NOMINEE: Patrick Walsh
CURRENT RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS OF NOMINEE: 114 Palmer Street
DATE OF APPOINTMENT: October 10, 2013
DATES OF REAPPOINTMENT: 5/1/14
TOTAL MEETINGS HELD SINCE DATE OF MOST RECENT APPOINTMENT: 60 (thru 2/2019)
NUMBER OF MEETINGS ATTENDED: 58
NUMBER OF MEETINGS ABSENT:

James L. O'Brien Superintendent-Director